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June 8, 2020 

 

The Tech Day in Boonville was very 

successful. They worked on three cars and 

one individual was so grateful for the help 

that he donated $60 to the club.  

 

It was very nice to get out and see a few of 

the club members even though we couldn’t 

sit close together. We will continue to follow 

the CDC rules until they get this virus figured 

out. The way Red Robin has the room set up 

for us, we will have two booths for two 

people each along one wall, two booths for 

up to four people along the other wall, one 

booth for up to four people along the front of 

the room, a table for two and a table for six 

in the middle of the floor. We are able to 

meet with up to 28 people, if you are willing to sit with someone from outside your 

household.  

 

Minutes  
 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin in Evansville and was opened by Dave 

Folk, with 18 attendees. 

• Dave Folk won the $20 half-pot and the club received $20. Vince Anderson, Al 

Salhoff and Jim Havener won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Vince Anderson. The March balance was 

$6,259.98. The June balance is $6,045.98, this is a decrease of $214.00. NAMGBR 

subscriptions ($240) Vision Accounting for taxes ($100) and a deposit of $60 

from a donation are the big items, plus some smaller items, leaving a balance 

of $6,045.98. 

• The Secretary’s report was approved based on the May newsletter. 

• Owensboro Liaison – Dave Folk reported that at this time the July Kentucky 

Dinner will be scheduled and we will update you closer to the date of any 

changes to that. The outside British Cars and Coffee has been moved to 
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Lunch at Wonder Whip 

 

There will be an unorganized 

lunch at Wonder Whip each  

Thursday at 1:00 pm all  

summer (weather permitting), 

bring a lawn chair, your  

classic car and of course  

follow the safety rules. 
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Wonder Whip and will be held this Saturday, June 13 at 9:00 am with breakfast 

being serviced from 8:00-10:00 am. Also, everyone is welcome to meet at 

Wonder Whip every Thursday at 1:00 for lunch. They have picnic tables set up 

or you can bring a chair and enjoy the company. 

• Mini Meet 2020 – Just a reminder that the meet has been cancelled due to the 

virus. The bank account balance is now zero and the account is closed.  

• Car Show – At this time we assume that it will be possible to hold the car show 

in September. We have asked Dave Mullen to contact Newburgh and get their 

take on it. Dan Armstrong has volunteered to create the signage that will need 

to be posted around the area to remind people to maintain social distance 

and follow CDC rules.  

• Bi-law change to Nomination Procedures - A motion was made in March to 

change the bi-laws from requiring two people for each board position on the 

ballot to allowing an unopposed nominee. An email vote was taken and the 

vote at last night’s meeting unanimously approved the change. The wording 

will be “The Board of Directors will establish a Nomination Committee (three 

members) three months before election date for the purpose of proposing 

nominee(s) for each office to be presented to the membership. The board itself 

may elect to perform this task.” 

• Car Badges – Dave Folk is continuing to research places that badges can be 

ordered from. He will have a report next month on whether they will be possible 

and the price for each. 

• Ivy Tech Auto Mechanic Scholarship – With Ivy Tech being closed we haven’t 

been able to contact them about a scholarship so this is still being worked. 

 

Upcoming Events  

Jun. 13, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 

Jun. 20-28, 2020 Tire Squeal – Dave Folk lead 

Jul. 6, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 6:00pm 

 Moonlite BBQ, Owensboro, KY  

Jul. 13, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Jul. 18, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 

Aug. 3, 2020 Kentucky Dinner – 6:00pm 

 Moonlite BBQ, Owensboro, KY  

Aug. 10, 2020 SIR Brit Meeting – 7:00pm 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN  

Aug. 15, 2020 British Cars and Coffee – 9:00am 
 Wonder Whip, Owensboro, KY 


